Highland Park Community
Good afternoon! We were glad to return to learning today, and it was great to see our students.  Please see the information below, and as always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask:
Demographics:
Please be sure to take the time to complete the updating demographics process which can be found on the PowerSchool Parent Portal.  If you are unsure of how to access this process, please contact us here at Highland Park by phoning 902-493-5124.  
Having updated contact information for parents/guardians is essential for our school community.  Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.
Dragon’s Den:
Every Wednesday from 2:35 pm to 3:35 pm we have our Dragon’s Den in our school library.  The Dragon’s Den is an extra help session for students who want to complete outstanding assignments, get extra assistance from teachers, or work collaboratively with peers.  This is an optional opportunity.  However, when we ask the question where can you go for help and/or assistance? the Dragon’s Den is a great option!
Morning Open Gym:
We had our first morning open gym at 8:00 am today.  Our next morning open gym will be this Thursday, November 14th at 8:00 am.  This is an opportunity for students to come to school early, socialize in the gym, shoot hoops, or play another sport for twenty minutes prior to the beginning of the instructional day.  We hope to see many students there!
Enjoy your evening.
Mr. Sarka (Principal – Highland Park Junior High)
